VAN BUREN CHARTER TOWNSHIP

WATER & SEWER COMMISSION
MEETING
OF
November 22, 2016

HAS BEEN CANCELLED
Due to lack of quorum

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING
FOR DECEMBER 27, 2016
WILL NOT BE SCHEDULED DUE TO
CLOSURE OF TOWNSHIP FOR THE
HOLIDAYS

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING WILL
BE JANUARY 24, 2017
AT 6:30PM




